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Sunday, May 17, 2020  

NOTES 



Sunday at GBBC 

          

  

All in-person worship services and  
on campus weekly activities remain 
cancelled UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  

Our worship services will be 
streamed live at 11:00am on our  
website: glenburniebaptist.org.  

On the welcome page, click  
“Watch Our Live Stream” to view 

the Service. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH 

Pray for the Trustees as they explore best decisions for our property     

Pray for the Property Committee as they supervise contracts on our  

property 

Pray for God's will to be done with regards to the future of GBBC 

Pray that God should bring revival in GBBC 

Pray that God should raise our numbers during worship services 

Pray that God should use us impact our community with the gospel 

Pray for all our teaching ministries (Sunday School, Weekly Bible  

Studies,etc) 

Pray for our praise team  

Pray for the Leadership Team 

Pray for all our Deacons 

Pray for all GBBC paid staff  

Pray for all other churches in our building 

                                                                             

         

         

          

         

         

                                                            

                                                        

 

  

   LINES APPEARING IN BLUE DENOTE ADDITION OR CHANGE       

              FROM PREVIOUS LIST 

*In order to comply with current HIPPPA  laws, we have been advised 

not to include specific information regarding individual medical  

conditions or treatments on this list.  

*If you are responsible for putting a name on the prayer list, please  

 be responsible in keeping us up to date.  Thank you 



   

   HOSPITALIZED 

    
    
   CANCER 

   Bullinger, Mike (Marie Krayzel’s son)  

   Chambers, Jean Pasqualone (friend of Kenny Pitt) 

   Dinsmore, Dennis (Dennis McFaydens’s brother in law)  

   Frampton, Jane 

   Gressitt, Jr., Bob (Gail Gressitt’s son) 

   Hoover, Bonnie (Garner) 

   Johns Elsie (Karen Reger’s mother) 

   May, David (Victor Freeman’s brother-in-law) 

   Trina (Brenda Thompson’s cousin) 

  ASSISTED LIVING/NURSING HOME/HOMEBOUND                                          

   Bateman, Helen – 110 Main Avenue SE, Glen Burnie, MD 21061 

   Morgan, Jim – Maryland Masonic Home  

   300 International Circle, Cockeysville, MD 21030, Unit T-01 

   Norris, Betty 

   Smith, Bob & Kathleen- Maryland Masonic Home      

   300 International Circle, Cockeysville, MD 21030, Rm. T03,  

   410-229-0219 

Tomlinson, Charles (former member) – Morningside House of       

Friendship, 7548 Old Telegraph Road #323, Hanover, MD 21076  

   Waltz, Jean – Spring Arbor, Memory Cottage 

   345 Ritchie Highway, Severna Park, MD 21146 

 

  BEREAVED 

  Bob Sharpe—passed away on 4/28 

 

We mourn the passing of Rev. James E. Bishop,  

our pastor from 1978-1991.  We thank God that 

He sent Jim and his wife Jo to our fellowship 

and we praise Him for Jim’s shepherding,  

encouragement, and love while we were under 

his care.  We know that Jim is in the presence 

of the Lord, where his faith has been made 

sight.  We look forward to the day we will be 

reunited with him around the throne of the 

Lamb.  Please keep the Bishop family in your 

prayers as they mourn this loss. 

  

Worship Service 

11:00 am 

 

Welcome & Announcements  

Pastoral Remarks and Prayer 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Good, Good Father 

To God Be the Glory 

 

Pastor’s Message                                        Dr. Greg Kame                     
           “When You Are Greatly Distressed”  

                                   1 Samuel 30:6 

Reflection  

 

Closing Prayer and Benediction 
 

 



This Week at Glen Burnie Baptist Church 

**ALL ON-CAMPUS ACTIVITIES SUSPENDED** 

MONDAY, May 18 

 

TUESDAY, May 19 

  

WEDNESDAY, May 20 

Virtual Bible study and prayer meeting         6:00 pm 
 
 

THURSDAY, May 21 

 

FRIDAY, May 22 

 

SATURDAY, May 23 

 

SUNDAY, May 24 

Virtual Worship Service                                 11:00 am                   

www.glenburniebaptist.org → “Watch Our Live Stream” 
 

 

 

 FOR THE RECORD                              May 10, 2020 

Unified Budget Needs                             $   5,844.40  

Unified Budget Giving                            $   4,988.00 

Sunday School                                            (No SS) 

Worship Service     online only        

    Weekly Prayer List 

                                          May 17, 2020    

      CONCERNS  

      Local and National Leaders                        Our church staff 

      Our Missionaries                                          The Lost  

      Kairos Ministry         

      All those serving in the military, home and abroad, especially: 

 Green, Wesley (USAF) – Cass Lombardo’s grandson – Italy 

  Hubbard, Michael, Jr. (USAF) – MT 

  Lutz, Tyler (USN LTJG) – grandson of Katherine  

  Rotondo, Curt (USAF) – New Jersey 

  Rotondo, Danny (USMC) – North Carolina 

       Fowler, Geraldine – Mother/Daughter relationship 

       Cook, Rita (friend of Sharon Manning) 

       Tullis Family 

       Kayden Gann – praise for improvement shown 

       Zoe Gann 

      

 

     CURRENT HEALTH ISSUES 

     Carter, Dave 

     Choy, Barbara (Susan Choy’s mother) 

     Chrisman, Maria                                                                           

     Connor, Irene’s father 

     Danny (David Locklear’s neighbor)-stroke                                                                                                                                                                                   

     Dowell, Deborah 

     Fugler, George & Joan 

     Herlein, Kathryn (infant niece of Jen & Anthony Bryant)  

     Huff, Joanne (friend of Susan Choy’s mother) 

     Jarrell, Beverly    

     Jarrell, Curt         

     Lombardo, Catherine     

     Payne, Chuck & Kathryn (Cathy Hunt’s parents) 
     Reese, Maddie (Melissa Stevens’ teenaged cousin)  
    PRAISE: continued improvement 

     Rollins, Ricky (Beverly Jarrell’s nephew) 

     Smith, Lois 

     Thompson, Beverly 

     Thompson, Brenda 

     Townsend, Steve 

     Vanburen, Bonnie (Brenda Thompson’s daughter) 

      

     Thompson, Beverly 

     Thompson, Brenda 



 

NOTICES 

 

We would like member  

photos to use for our GBBC 

slides & web page.  We ask 

you to take a photo of your-

self (individual or part of a 

group) and send to Cathee at 

the church.  It doesn’t have 

to be only your face—you 

can take a picture of your 

hands holding a Bible, from 

the back or side of your head 

have someone take a picture of you bowing your head in prayer, etc.  If 

you submit photos, we will ask for your permission to use them for slides/

web.  Be creative.  We want to give our slides/web page a friendly feeling 

to encourage people to give our church a try. 

 

 

    

______________________________________ 

 

   Happy Birthday wishes to Helen Bateman -  

   107 years old!!  We love you Miss Helen and 

   we thank God that He has blessed you with 

   over a century of life, and has given you a 

   testimony to His goodness and watchcare. 

___________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

                    

NOTICE:  In accordance with the emergency orders from our state  
Governor and the recommendations from the Center for Disease Control  
and Prevention, we have suspended all on-campus activities and have  
implemented a virtual church model UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE as we  
make every effort to negate the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) in  
our church and community.  We are therefore asking all our members  
to please stay at home for this period and connect with the church through 
our virtual platform which will be easily accessible for all members on our  
website at www.glenburniebaptist.org. In practical terms, we are asking you 
 to please note the following: 

      •Our Sunday school and worship services have been suspended  
       on campus UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE, but our worship 
       services will be streamed live at 11:00am 

      •Our morning and evening Wednesday Bible studies have been  
        suspended on campus but we shall organize virtual Bible study  
        and prayer meetings on Wednesdays from 6 – 7 pm. 

       •All other on-campus activities are cancelled until further notice. 

       •All necessary meetings within this period like Leadership  
        Team meetings, Committee meetings etc. shall also be held virtually. 

       •We will make adequate cleaning/sanitation arrangements to  
        ensure that only our church staff and some needed volunteers will  
        be on our campus to ensure that we better serve you during this  
        period. 

Please note that our ministry as a church will continue within this  
period. The church office will be open on Wednesdays from 10 am-3 pm. 
This means even though we will not gather on campus for corporate  
Worship during this period, our giving still needs to continue. I am  
thankful for your generosity in the past months that have kept us on a  
good financial position and I am hopeful that you will remain fervent in your 
generous contributions to the church for the work of the ministry. There are 
 several ways that you can give during this period: 
      •Through our online giving portal:  
               http://www.glenburniebaptist.org/online-giving/ 
      •Write a check and mail it to our church address at:  
               7524 Old Stage Rd, Glen Burnie, MD 21061 
      •Contact your bank and set up a recurring bill payment to  
        Glen Burnie Baptist Church.  
      •Place your offering in an envelope and drop it off at the church  
       office from 10:00am to 3:00pm on Wednesdays. 

Again, thank you for your generosity and we appreciate the fact that you 
desire to see that the ministry of our church moves forward.  


